
STEWART HALL CLOSURE, EFFECTIVE NOVEMBER 1, 2021 

CANCELLED! 
Due to quick work by Tim Obrien, we have installed a UV air sanitizing system in the heater duct work in 

the hall.  We have also installed two air filter systems in the hall. These steps along with minimal fresh 

air input will allow Stewart Hall to be used by our members. This is not a permanent fix but should 

provide a reasonable level of safety for our current usage. We will continue to work on plans for a 

complete new ventilation system for the hall.  The UV system and air cleaners will also work with a new 

system so our investment will not be wasted. My thanks to Tim for digging into this issue! 

Kevin McGrath, President, BCLCA 

 

STEWART HALL USAGE RULES 

1. Heat must be on during any event, so the air sanitizer works. 

2. Any unvaccinated guests MUST BE MASKED except when eating 

or drinking at any event. 

3. The front windows (opposite kitchen) must be open a minimum 

of 2 inches during all events. 

4. Air Cleaners must be running continually during all events. 

Any failure to follow the above will result in an immediate shut down 

of any event without further notice. 

 

Kevin McGrath, President, BCLCA 

 


